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NOTICE TO STUDENTS 

 

This is to inform all that the Goa University has decided to further suspend the conduct of 

online classes for Programmes offered on the University Campus and at its Affiliated 

Colleges upto 31st  May 2021. 

 

The Circular communicating the above is attached. 

 

 

 

 
22nd  May, 2021 Dr. Shaila R. Ghanti 

Offg. Principal 


